
 
8/25/2020 

Hey Band! 
 

1. The district is now allowing percussion to rehearse outside of the school day on school grounds. In 
addition, we are getting positive feedback about the possibility of playing brass and woodwind 
instruments again once we return to in-person learning and/or hybrid. With the improved chances of 
rehearsing again, we have improved chances of performances in our future and ask that our band families 
and students take some honest time out of the day for practicing at home.  
 

2. Do you know of any businesses interested in sponsoring MHS Bands for the 2020-2021 school year? Send 
them to the website listed below or share the QR Code: 

 
a. www.meadhsbands.com/support.html 

 

b.   
 

3. Coming Soon: We will run our annual MHS Bands Apparel Online Store Fundraiser. This is a great chance 
to get some great new MHS Bands apparel and support the program. Our online store will include the 
new army green marching tees, hoodies for the upcoming colder months, and more! 
 

4. Just planning ahead: When we return to learning at school, students will not be allowed to share band 
lockers. Students will need to provide their own master lock or similar type lock and checkout a band 
locker with Mr. Lemons or Miss K. We have done some rearranging to maximize the number of large 
instrument lockers available, and ask that students do not checkout a locker larger than absolutely 
necessary. Students with large instruments and/or playing multiple instruments in multiple ensembles will 
have priority. 

 
5. Ear Savers for Sale! We have a talented Band Mom making Ear Savers to keep the elastic bands of your 

facemask off your ears. Contact Tracy to custom order specific colors and sizes. She is able to drop off at 
your house since we are currently remote learning. mrstsmobileclassroom@gmail.com  
 

 
 
 
 


